
Bayside Manor Assisted Living
Visitation Guidelines
Effective 8-10-2023

Visiting is allowed for all residents at any time which is considered
reasonable visiting hours . Visits should not disrupt resident care or
their dining routine.

All visitors are required to properly screen in at the front entrance or
Special care entrance. Visitors must wear masks at all times while in
the facility and are required to social distance from other residents
when possible.


